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27th February 2024 
 
The Selfish Giant 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On the 13th March, we have the interactive musical production ‘The Selfish Giant’ coming into 
school to perform for all children.  
 
In recent years, we have had a number of shows and pantomimes in school which the children 
have adored. As a school, we subsidise all of these performances for the children but do rely 
on parent/carer contributions to allow us to have these experiences.  
 
Can we kindly request that you make your £2 donation (per pupil) by the 11th March. Your 
support will allow us to continue to book these productions and give the children exciting 
memories.   
 
Best wishes,  
Mr K Hodgson 
 
Headteacher 
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